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 Hello my name is Melissa and I am a lifelong Oregon in who lives in Troutdale Oregon.

I am writing to submit testimony for SB 1530 and or climate change legislation.

Living here my entire life I have seen the effects from climate change. from the decreasing
snow packs to the cities and towns that used to have snowfall that no longer have it to even
this full winter where we've seen maybe one or two nights dipping into freezing temps.

I support a strong cap and trade policy. further I support a strong climate change legislation
and I support SB 1530 with improvements

I also think we need to get to zero emissions as soon as possible. We should not be putting it
off till 30 years have passed. It needs to happen now.

As an Oregonian, a parent and a member of our community I think the signs of change are
undeniable and that we must act quickly to try and keep our world from further degrading.

Sincerely
Melissa Wetherell
Troutdale, OR 97060
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